
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Introduction to Sixth Form – Parents’ Evening 
Main Hall - Tuesday 12th September 7pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Introduction to Sixth Form evening for parents/carers of Y12 
students.  This event will take place on Tuesday 12th September at 7pm. 
 
There are a lot of differences as students progress to advanced level study and our introduction 
to Sixth Form for parents/carers is designed to clarify standards and expectations, present key 
dates, and will hopefully answer the many questions you may have about the next two years.  
Students may attend the event but do not need to as much of the information will have been 
covered in their own induction day. 
 
The event will begin at 7pm in Main Hall next Tuesday and should not finish later than 8.30pm.  
There will be an opportunity following the presentation to speak to members of the Sixth Form 
team about any individual issues.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Mrs C Willis 
Assistant Headteacher: Post-16 Learning 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


